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For full details about the 
church and services use 
your smartphone to scan 
this QR code. 

Baby changing facilities are 
available at the back of church. 

We have a Facebook page. If 
you’re a Facebook user and want 

to keep up to speed with events at St 
Mary’s visit www.facebook.com/
StMarysChurchOldswinford.   

Monday 27 
Half Term week 
Tuesday 28 
2.30pm Tuesday Tea in the narthex. 
Friday 31 
12.30pm Wedding of James and   
Naomi. 
Saturday November 1 
A party of visiting volunteers are 
working in our churchyard today  
please feel free to come and join 
them to give the area a final tidy up 
before the winter. 
November 2 
6.30pm All Souls Evensong 
Monday 3 
Beacon Employment working in the 
churchyard this week. 
7.30pm Standing Committee meeting 
Sunday 9 
10.00am Worship Together for  
Remembrance Sunday 
Monday 10 
7.30pm Christmas Market planning 
meeting 
Tuesday 11 
9.30am— 12.15pm A full peal is being 
rung with the bells half muffled to 
mark Armistice Day. 
Saturday December 6 
Christmas Market 

Notices for the 

week beginning:  
Sunday 19th October 2014 

Please ask if you would like to know any 
more about the events listed on this page. 

On 1st November a team 
from the Helping Hands 
Project will be working in 
the churchyard between 
10.00 and 3.00 on a range 
of maintenance and clear-
ance tasks.  If you are available for 
an hour or two to share with this 
team and help with a thorough   ti-
dying of the churchyard please sign 
the sheet you will find at the back 
of church or simply turn up on the 
day when you can.  Any tools such as 

brooms, shears, rakes (or 
mowers) you can bring may be 
very helpful. 

Our service  to commemorate 
the faithful departed will be on 
Sunday 2nd November at 
6.30pm. Please add to the list 
at the back of church the names 
of anybody who you wish to be 
remembered at this service. Thank you to everybody who  made   

donations of food at last Sunday’s    
services. The food was divided into two 
and distributed to the Stourbridge 
Food Bank and St Basil’s Hostel for the 
homeless in Kidderminster. 

2015 diaries are now available at the 
back of church. These are supplied 
to us at no cost. Please help yourself. 



 

This news sheet is also available at www.stmaryschurcholdswinford.org.uk and on our Facebook page  

M
e
s
s
a

g
e
 
f
r
o

m
 
t
h

e
 
F
o

o
d

b
a

n
k
…

…
.
.
.   

 H
i E

veryone,  
 W

e h
av

e m
et so

 m
an

y
 lo

v
ely

 p
eo

p
le o

v
er th

e last w
eek

 w
h

o
 h

av
e b

een
  

tellin
g
 u

s h
o
w

 th
eir C

h
u

rch
, S

ch
o
o
l, W

o
rk

p
lace h

av
e b

een
 c

o
llectin

g
 fo

o
d

 
an

d
 to

iletry
 item

s fo
r B

lack
 C

o
u
n

try
 F

o
o

d
b
an

k
. T

h
is is so

 g
reat an

d
 w

e are 
so

 th
a
n
k
fu

l to
 ev

ery
o
n

e w
h

o
 c

o
n
tin

u
es to

 h
elp

 w
ith

 d
o
n
atio

n
s. K

eep
 u

p
 th

e 
am

azin
g
 w

o
rk

! 
 S
h
o
rta

g
e
s 

T
in

n
ed

 F
ru

it 
C

u
p
 a S

o
u
p

 
M

ash
ed

 P
o
tato

 
F

ru
it Ju

ic
e 

T
in

n
ed

 T
o
m

ato
es 

T
in

n
ed

 M
eat 

C
o
ffee 

S
an

itary
 T

o
w

els 
A

n
ti B

a
c H

an
d

 G
el (sm

a
ll) 

S
h
o
w

er G
el 

 A
s a rem

in
d

er o
u
r c

lo
th

in
g
 sectio

n
, L

y
d
ia's H

o
u

se
 are tak

in
g

 d
o
n

atio
n

s o
f 

c
ertain

 item
s a

g
ain

. A
t th

e m
o

m
en

t w
e are ask

in
g
 fo

r d
o
n
atio

n
s o

f: 
 D

o
u
b

le D
u

v
ets 

D
o
u
b

le sh
eets, fitted

 o
r flat 

P
illo

w
s 

M
en

's Ju
m

p
ers - m

ed
iu

m
 

C
h
ild

ren
's C

lo
th

es esp
ecia

lly
 b

o
y
s a

g
e 2

y
rs an

d
 o

v
er 

 A
ll d

o
n
atio

n
s can

 b
e d

ro
p
p

ed
 o

f at A
lb

io
n

 S
treet, D

Y
5
 3

E
E

, M
o
n

d
a
y
 to

 
F

rid
a
y
 9

.3
0

a
m

-2
p

m
. If y

o
u
 d

o
 k

n
o
w

 an
y

o
n

e w
h

o
 req

u
ires a clo

th
in

g
 p

arc
e
l 

p
lease d

o
 let u

s k
n

o
w

 an
d

 th
e v

o
lu

n
teers in

 L
y

d
ia's H

o
u

se can
 o

rg
an

ise a 
clo

th
es p

arc
el. T

h
ey

 w
o
rk

 o
n
 T

h
u

rsd
ay

s an
d
 w

o
u

ld
 b

e h
ap

p
y

 to
 tak

e y
o
u

r 
req

u
est. P

lea
se n

o
te: w

e are n
o
t c

o
llectin

g
 an

y
 b

o
o
k

s o
r ch

ild
ren

's to
y

s d
u

e 
to

 lack
 o

f sto
ra

g
e sp

ace. 
  T
h

a
n

k
s
 
s
o
 
m

u
c
h

! 
  

As you may be aware 
we have recently had 
to have our loop      

system amplifier repaired at 
some cost. We also hope to 
make further small improve-
ments to our sound system in 
the near future. If you are 
able and wish to contribute to 
the cost of the repairs and 
upgrade Harold White has 
organised a contribution   
procedure.  Please place any 
donation in a yellow Gift Aid 
envelope and mark it clearly 
‘For the loop system.’ Thank 
you.  

To Everyone at St Mary's Church 
 
Thank you so much for supporting 
Black Country Foodbank. We are 
so pleased that you have chosen 
to support us again this year. The 
food donated will continue to help 
local  families and individuals in 
crisis. You donated and collected 
98.3Kgs of food, which is an 
amazing achievement!  
 
We have sent you a certificate for 
you to display in church. 
 
Well done and Thank you every-
one at St Mary's. 
 
From all the team at Black  
Country Foodbank 


